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HAPPY BIRTHDAY AL DAVIS! 
On February 26, 2006, club members got together to celebrate the 
birthday of one of our distinguished members.  How many other clubs 
have an active flying member that is 90 years old!!! 
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PRESIDENT’S COCKPIT 

Page 2      THE INSIDERS EDGE 

The February meeting did contain very much information, a few things that were brought up 
was the new person to mow the field this summer and the Joint Services Open House at 
Andrews Air Force Base.  We considered a couple of different people and decided and 
voted on Howard Sesker as our new field mowing service.  We should be hearing some-
thing from Andrews Air Force Base in the near future about our location at this year’s Joint 
Services Open House. We are still looking for volunteers to help out for one, two, or even all 
three days.  As always the Air Force requires some information and some that people may 
feel uncomfortable releasing, to put everyone at ease Mr. Vic Carden will be the only person 
collecting everyone's information.  He will then give that information to the Investigations Of-
fice at Andrews Air Force Base. This is a necessary step so you can have access to the 
base. 
The War Bird fly-in that was to take place two weeks after the Andrews Air Show at our fly-
ing field has been rescheduled for the fall of 2006.  We could use volunteers for this also, 
we will have food, drinks, snacks and whatever else we can make available for purchase to 
our guests and visitors.  Once again I won’t go into great detail as this event is being 
headed up by Dave Heil, and I’m sure he will get a  flyer ready to go out about this event.  
Just another reminder to everyone that during the May meeting we will be viewing and vot-
ing on the winter building projects, if you haven’t already started your project you might want 
to get what you can done in the next two months. 
Those of you that have not renewed your dues there is a $20.00 dollar penalty in addition to 
the $50.00 dollars.  The total to renew your membership is $70.00 which will be good until 
2007. 
I don’t have any additional information to pass this month, I wanted to be able to pass a few 
words about the WRAM show but was not able to attend at the last minute.  A couple of 
other members were able to attend and may be able to put out some information as to 
whether or not the show was better or worse than last year.  As always keep the clean side 
up and the dirty side down and by all means please stay out of the trees, most of all have 
fun and cut holes in the sky when you can. 
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 NOTE FROM THE TREASURER 
Treasurer’s Report 

As of February 27, 2006 the financial status of the club is as follows: 
Previous balance (1/26/06)   $5,649.63 
Expenditures (since 1/26/06)        $95.92 
Total Income (since 1/26/05)  $870.00 
Ending Balance      $6423.71 
Expenditures included $95.92 for sanitation at the field.  Income was $870.00 in member-
ship dues. 
Reminder, all club dues for 2006 that have not been paid are now considered late.  All dues 
payments should now include a $20.00 late fee.  Dues for 2006 are $50 for regular mem-
bership, and $10 for a junior (under 19 years of age) membership.  Proof of a current AMA 
membership is also required at the time of renewal.  Dues are collected at club meetings, or 
can be sent to the treasurer at the following address: 
David Fuller 
6074 Sirenia Place 
Waldorf MD 20603 
Please ensure that all checks are made payable to:  Charles County Radio Control Club.  If 
you mail your dues, please include a photocopy of your 2006 AMA membership, or proof of 
payment if you have not yet received your current card.  In addition, a self addressed 
stamped envelope is appreciated so that a sticker showing proof of club membership can 
be sent to you.  If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact the treasurer at 
301-885-1545, or by email: streakeagle2000@hotmail.com 

FROM THE WEBMASATER 

The winter building season is drawing to a close very soon.  Make sure those projects are 
ready for the annual building contest to be held in May!  The giant scale fly in is scheduled 
for the 2nd and 3rd of June and I hope we’ll draw in some nice aircraft for the event.  If you 
are at all interested, please enter the event!  And finally, remember your shop safety!  Venti-
late your CA glues as indicated in the directions and when using solvents and other chemi-
cals exercise caution.  Some of the compositions of our chemicals are cumulative and per-
manent and can cause problems later in life.  Be a safety conscious builder!  



Club Meeting Wednesday February 1st, 2006  
at 7:30 pm location Mattawoman Middle School 

Monday-Saturday 10am-6pm      Sunday Noon-4pm 
301-843-7774 metro      or      301-932-9495 local 

3986 Old Washington Road 

Waldorf, MD  20602 

CHARLES COUNTY RADIO CONTROL CLUB 

www.charlescountyrc.org 

 


